
 

 

 

Dear parent or carer, 

I am delighted to be teaching your child this year and hope that he or she really enjoys 

Primary 3. Below you will find some important information about how things will work in 

Primary 3, but please do not hesitate to speak to me at 3pm in the school playground if there 

is anything else you would like to discuss. I very much value your contribution to your 

child’s learning and hope we can work together towards a great educational experience for 

your child this year! 

HOMEWORK 

Homework will be given out every Monday, to be collected in by Friday of the same week. It 

will usually consist of three lots of active spelling homework, one lot of maths homework and 

one lot of reading homework. All homework will be linked to what your child has been 

learning in class and should last for around 20 minutes per night. Please be in touch with me 

if you feel the homework set is too tricky or if your child requires more challenge. 

Occasionally your child’s homework will consist of a larger project linked to their topic or 

science learning. 

GYM DAY 

Gym days for this year will be Tuesday and Wednesday. Please ensure that on these days 

your child brings a full gym kit, including t-shirt, trainers, shorts or leggings and plimsolls or 

trainers. All jewellery should be removed on gym days to prevent accidents. 

OUTINGS 

There will be several educational outings this year (dates to be announced) and it would be 

most helpful if any parents who are available to come along and assist made themselves 

known early in the year.  

 

As mentioned earlier, I am always happy to discuss any other issues in the lower school 

playground at the end of the school day. Please don’t hesitate to come and say hello! 

Best regards, 

Mr. Bradley 


